
2 July 2018 

Dear Parents and Community Members  

Tena Koutou 

 School Values for the Term:  Fair 

Play 

 Term 3 Organisation—We 

welcome Mrs Mavis Glasgow back to 

her Principal’s position next term 

after completing her sabbatical 

during term 2. 

 Anchor Milk Bottle Tops 

Promotion–Mrs Fletcher is 

continuing to collect Anchor milk 

bottle tops (off the white bottles).  

Please keep collecting these over the 

holidays. 

 Southern Stars Charitable Trust–

Has donated tickets to a production 

of Pinocchio on Saturday 7 July 

10am.  Please see Mrs Lindgreen if 

you would like some tickets. 

 Parking Across Driveways—I have 

received yet another complaint from 

one of our George Crescent 

neighbours of a parent parking over 

their driveway while collecting their 

child.  Please be considerate of our 

neighbours.  They have taken details 

and will pass these onto the Police. 

 Year 5-8 Production–Treachery 

at Traitors’ Quay—This week is 

production week.  All of the children 

and teachers have put an amazing 

amount of effort into this.  We wish 

them all the very best for their 

performances this week and thank 

everyone who has been involved to 

make this production a success. 

 Mufti Day—This Friday (6 July) will 

be a mufti day.  All proceeds will go 

to the SPCA as decided by our School 

Council.  We will hold two mufti days 

next term (including a pyjama day) to 

support our mystery bottle stall for 

Agricultural Day. 

 NED Show—This performance will 

be held on Monday 30 July at 9am.  

The 45 minute show focuses on 

bullying.  More details will be sent 

home early term 3. 

 Shop Day–Year 8 students will be 

holding  Shop Day on Friday 27 July 

to raise money for their camp.  More 

details will be sent home early next 

term. 
 

 

 Mrs Dale Machin and all of the 

teachers who have been involved in 

the Year 5-8 production. 

 Pukeko’s Nest for collecting milk 

bottle tops for us. 

 Mr Buller for arranging and delivering 

the chickens for Agricultural Day. 

 Everyone who helped with the 

production set up on Sunday 

 
 

 Fedora in Kea room who is competing 

in a dance competition in Italy.  We 

wish her all the best.  

 All of the students in Year 5-8 for 

their performances this week 

 To Coen (Tui), Joel (Weka), Eve 

(Kea) and Charlotte (Kea) for their 

multiple first places at the 2018 St 

John Youth Competition yesterday.  

Also to Connor (Karearea) for a 3rd 

place team award and a Core Values 

Award.  Eve and Charlotte will be 

competing at the Regional 

Competition. 
 

 

 Tuesday 3 July 

 Production dress rehearsal.  Year 1-4 

will be the audience 

 Wednesday 4 July 

 Production matinée and evening 

performances 

 Thursday 5 July 

 Production evening performance 

 Friday 6 July 

 Mufti day, all proceeds to SPCA 

 Kapa Haka 

 School Assembly 2.15pm, all welcome. 

 End of term 2 

 

All the best for a restful holiday break 

Regards 

Angela Lindgreen 

Acting Principal 

 

 

Buckland School is committed to providing quality education that engages all students fully in a wide 

range of learning experiences that will assist them in preparing for the challenges of the future.  
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Children who wish to learn either the 

piano or guitar are able to have lessons 

at school.  Mrs Ganter teaches piano on 

Monday mornings and Mr Brown 

teaches guitar on Tuesday mornings.  

The music lessons are a private 

arrangement between the music 

teachers and parents. 

 

 

Entertainment Books are now 
available to purchase. You can 
either have the book or the App 
(suitable for both iPhones and 
Androids). The cost is $70 (our 
school gets 20% of that!).  A sample 
is available in the school office. 
These are available either from 
Karen Lyall after school on 
Mondays & Tuesdays OR by 
contacting Karen on 
karen.lyall@outlook.co.nz or 
021527365. 

 Congratulations to Mason Davis, 

ticket #18 who won the PTA 

Rugby Raffle.  Please see Niki or 

Anna to collect your prize. 

 Grocery raffle tickets have been 
sent home today.  Each family 
will receive two books of 10 
tickets to sell.  Each ticket sells 
for $2.  If you would like extra 
books please txt or ring Julia 
0276288989 or Deborah 
0274106515. 

MISSING UNIFORM—from Titipounamu last 

week: size 6 uniform jacket, named Harry.  Mis-

takenly taken home by someone else. Please 

return ASAP. 

ANIMATES FREE SCHOOL HOLIDAY 

ACTIVITIES—Thursday 12 & 19 July.  Everything 

you need to know about fantastic fish and rocking 

reptiles.  In-store treasure hunt, colouring 

competition & face painting. 

DUTCH SCHOOL AUCKLAND is opening in 
Pukekohe.  Classes are aimed at children 4-12 
years from Dutch or Belgium families that would 
like to keep up language and cultural aspects of 
their heritage. Classes partly subsidised by the 
Dutch Ministry of Education and based on the 
Dutch school curriculum. Classes will be held 
every Monday from 3.30pm-5.30pm at Pukekohe 
Valley School. Costs are $100 per child per 10 
weeks. Please contact Bernie on 021 0584186 or 
visit www.dutchschool.co.nz for more info.  
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